
MINUTES

TOWN OF VINALHAVEN
PUBLIC HEARING

FLOODPLAIN MANAGEMENT ORDINANCE
Tuesday, June 16, 2016

6:30 PM
WASHINGTON SCHOOL TOWN OFFICE

Those present were Selectmen Eric Gasperini, Pamela C. Alley, Phillip Crossman, Emily Lane 
and Brandon Osgood; Town Manager Andy Dorr; and Deputy Town Clerk Elizabeth Bunker. 

Also present were Frank Culley.

Selectman Eric Gasperini opened the Public Hearing at 6:30 PM to hear public comment on 
the proposed Floodplain Management Ordinance.

Andy Dorr explained updates to the floodplain ordinance (maps and new floodplain 
elevations).

Phil Crossman asked what this meant for those with no mortgage vs. those with a higher 
premium depending on the insurance company and the level of compliance by the town.  

Hearing no other questions or comments Selectman Eric Gasperini closed the Public Hearing 
at 6:34 PM.

Respectfully Submitted:

___________________________
Elizabeth Bunker, Deputy Town Clerk


